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NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS CANCELATION 

 

The meeting scheduled for Thursday August 15, 2024 at 6:30 pm  

 

Has been cancelled due to the lack of a quorum. 

 

All business will be carried over to the regular meeting 

scheduled for Thursday Sept. 19, 2024 

in Alleghany. 


